Crown Point Central School

P.O. Box 35, 2758 Main Street Crown Point, NY 12928 518-597-4200/3285 Fax 518-597-4121

Shari L. Brannock Superintendent brannock@cpcsteam.org Tara S. Celotti Principal PK-12

tspaulding@cpcsteam.org



Victoria D. Russell District Treasurer vrussell@cpcsteam.org

April 2, 2020

Dear Students & Families,

Last Friday, March 27th, Governor Andrew Cuomo announced that all public schools in New York State will remain closed until April 15th. This new Executive Order 202.11 supersedes all previous notifications. We will follow this order, and all subsequent orders, as set forth and continue to provide remote instruction, meals to students as well as child care for essential workers every weekday through April 14th.

Crown Point Central School's Spring Break was scheduled to start Friday, April 10th and continue through the week of 4/13-4/17. Due to the Order listed above, CPCS will continue to provide meals and instruction to our students during this week.

As I receive important information surrounding COVID19, I will continue to update you. In these trying times, information from various state agencies is changing daily sometimes, hourly, and CPCS will do our best to provide you with the most up-to-date and pertinent information.

Thank you for your patience. We will work together for the success of all of our students during this historic time in their educational journeys.

Yours in Education,

Shari L. Brannock